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I.A.S.C. Participates in Statewide Seminar

Five members of the Illinois
Association of Student Councils’
executive board attended a seminar on
August 21 in Springfield.

Officers attending the meeting were
Bill Carlson, Bill Brown, Mr. Ed
Phelps, Mr. Reese Hoskin, and Mr.
Gary ZumMallen. Also attending the
seminar for the IASC was Sue Klyber
of Elk Grove Village.

The seminar was co-sponsored by
the Illinois Office of Education and
the Student Advisory Committee to
the state board of education, and was
held in the IOE building.

The purpose of the seminar was for
student organizations in the Illinois
educational system to exchange ideas
with professional adult associations on
student involvement in government.
Also the seminar was intended to help
student associations to develop a
working relationship with adult asso-
ciations in the state.

Other organizations represented at
the seminar were members of the Illi-
nois Office of Education, the Illinois
High School Association, the Illinois
Principal’s Association, the Illinois
Association of School Boards, and the
Illinois Federation of Teachers.

Each organization gave a descrip-
tion of what it does, the activities con-
nected with it, and a brief history of
the association.

For the IASC, Mr. Phelps, the
executive secretary, gave a history of
the past eight years of the IASC. Bill
Carlson then continued with the
presentation, telling about the activi-
ties and showing a slide show featur-
ing some of them. He also said that in
the future, he would like to see the for-
mation of the Legislative Committee
and the distribution of monthly infor-
mation packets.

Ken Midkiff of the IOE said that
some of the things he would like to see
happen in the near future include the

In the foreground, left to right, representatives of the IASB, IPA, IASA, IOE,

and ITHSA discuss with IASC representatives the future of student participation

in school affairs.

increasing of the number of students
on the SAC from the present seven to
thirteen. Another future projection
was that the student intern program of
the IOE would be expanded. .

Kendall Christiansen, former IASC
president and presently chairperson of
the SAC told the background of the
SAC — how it was begun and how the
members were selected.

David Murdy, a student intern of
the IOE, told about the Student
Government Catalog being printed
and that it is to be distributed in Janu-
ary, one to every student council mem-
ber in Illinois.

The professional organizations told
how students are involved with their
associations and what their policies
dealing with student involvement are.

In the afternoon, the group in-
formally discussed mutual problems
and concerns of the organizations,
ranging from school attendance to
having students and student advisory
committees on local school boards.
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Frosh-Soph
Workshop Successful

The first attempt of the IASC to
conduct an orientation workshop for
inexperienced freshmen and sopho-
more council members was a big suc-
cess, according to an evaluation taken
after it was over. Nearly all of the dele-
gates said they gained a lot of valuable
information that would help them in
the future while on student council.

Fifty-two delegates showed up for
the workshop at East Bay Camp held
on September 19-21. None had regis-
tered previously, so the staff had no
idea of how many to expect. They were
pleased with the response, after con-
sidering the short notice given schools
and limited publicity for the work-
shop.

Friday night, the delegates met Mr.
Phelps, consultant for the workshop,
and the other state officers who at-
tended the workshop.

The workshop was structured in
several small groups, each with 10-14
students. The groups were imaginary
student councils for imaginary
schools. For practice in getting busi-
ness accomplished in student council
meetings, the groups were given the
task of coming up with a name, mas-
cot, and colors for their school.

At general sessions, the delegates
learned about such things as basic
parliamentary procedure, agendas for
meetings, and the technique of brain-
storming in a group.
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In the council groups, they learned
about the areas of authority for coun-
cils, constitutions, and also reflected
on and studied in more detail what
was said in general sessions.

There was also a swap-shop period
when they could exchange ideas for
activities their student councils at
home could be doing.

Also included in the workshop was
an evening of films on role playing and
group dynamics. The delegates were
allowed to test what they learned in
group dynamics before they left the
workshop Sunday. They took the
NASA test, which demonstrates the
old proverb, “Two heads are better
than one.”

Since people only remember a small
percentage of what they hear, an in-
formation packet outlining most of
the material covered in the workshop
was given to each delegate. Included
in the packet was an outline for a con-
stitution, and a chart of motions used
in a meeting and information explain-
ing these motions.

The staff of the workshop was of the
opinion that it was very worthwhile
and successful. The only thing which
was felt should be changed if the

workshop is continued to be held in
the future is the time of the vear.
Many felt it was too early in the school
year because many student councils
were just becoming organized. or ali of
the representatives were not vet selec-
ted. It was suggested that it might be
better to hold the workshop in Oc-
tober next year.

A sophomore delegate considers her
choices during the NASA decision-
making test.
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Delegates evaluate a student council constitution at the first freshman-sopho-
more workshop at East Bay Camp.
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arlson’s
orner

BY BILL CARLSON, 1.A.S.C. President

Hello and welcome once again to another installment of Carlson’s Corner, the
literary critic’s playground! Before I get into this column, I want to again extend
my congratulations and the congratulations of the Executive Board to Brenda
Harlen, the new IASC Secretary from Lincoln Sr. High in East St. Louis, and
Kevin Ritter, the new IASC Press-Secretary from Kinmundy-Alma High School
in Kinmundy, IL. I want to thank all the people who applied for the positions.
and let me assure you that it wasn’t easy for us to reach a final decision. The ap-
plicants were all very highly qualified, and I hope they will remain active in stu-
dent council.

I've been asked by our editor to make this a more opinionated kind of a
column. Well, that’s fine with me, because it will probably be a lot more interest-
ing for me to write. I think it’s important to point out though, that the content of
this column should not necessarily be regarded as executive board policy or feel-
ings. The feelings expressed are my own opinions and should be considered as
such.

[ wanted to talk a bit about the legislative committee, which, due to board ac-
tion at the September meeting, will be a functioning committee. In the past. the
students of [llinois had no real way of knowing what bills affecting them were be-
fore the legislature. With the advent of the legislative committee. we will attempt
to keep you informed of what does affect you and what is current. We will do this
through articles in this newspaper which will give the facts on certain bills. We
will probably list the names of legislators and representatives, so you know who is
representing you.

One thing that was discussed by the executive board was the possibility of hav-
ing the conference on student views become a function of the legislative com-
mittee in years to come. I think that is a fantastic idea, and a great opportunity to
let our feelings regarding legislation be heard in mass.

All of these activities are fine, but the big thing that will determine how effec-
tive this committee will be is you. You, the students of Illinois, will have to take
the initiative to read and digest the information in the REPORTER regarding
legislation. All of us must be willing to take the time to express ourselves through
letters to our representatives in Springfield.

You will have to take this action on your own, or the legislative committee will
be no more than a farce, and will probably have little impact if any. I hope you do
care about the things that affect you, because if you do, then I know you will take
the initiative. Let’s all be heard.

If you have any comments or suggestions regarding the committee, or think
you might like to participate. get in touch with me. I'll be looking torward to
hearing from you.

IASC ADVISOR’S WORKSHOP APPLICATION

New Officers Appointed

At the Sept. 12-14 executive board
meeting, there were 9 students inter-
viewed for secretary and 6 for press
secretary.

Brenda Harlen from Lincoln Sr.
High School in East St. Louis was ap-
pointed to the position of Secretary.
Brenda is a senior and is active in the
IASC. She went to the first summer
workshop this summer, and she went
to the TASC convention in May and
wanted to apply for secretary then, but
she didn’t have her principal’s signa-
ture. She also has had experience
working in the office of her school.

Kevin Ritter, a senior at Kinmundy-
Alma High School was appointed to
the position of Press Secretary, and his
advisor, James E. Wells, will also serve
on the executive board. Kevin had the
backing of Kinmundy's adminis-
tration and student council, and he
has had experience working on a year-
book, which should help him in pro-
ducing the IASC 1975-76 yearbook.

Below are the addresses of the new
board members so that they may be
placed in each student council’s files
in case there is reason to contact them.

Please note that the address of Ed
Pluhar, 2nd Vice-President, has
changed and is now: 1433 W, Delmar,
Godfrey, IL 62035
Secretary
Brenda Harlen
20-C John DeShields
East St. Louis, IL 62201
Press Secretary
Kevin Ritter
R.R. #1
Kinmundy, IL 62854

NOTICE!

The IASC adviser's workshop will
be held at East Bay Camp on Lake
Bloomington on November 13th and
14th. Ed Phelps, IASC Executive Sec-
retary will serve as consultant so the
workshop should be a rewarding ex-
perience.

East Bay Camp, Lake Bloomington, Bloomington, IL NOVEMBER 13 & 14

NAME HIGH SCHOOL

HOME ADDRESS ADDRESS

HOME PHONE PHONE -
SEX (M/F) Fees: $25 Send To: Mr. Edmund Phelps, IASC Executive Secretary, Collinsville High School, Collinsville, lllinois
62234

REMEMBER: Your school must be an IASC member to attend!



TINS

“Kettle Fresh”
candies hand
packed in
special, key-
opening tins.
Our finest
quality
confections.

On Friday afternoon, September
12, the IASC Executive Board divided
into two groups and interviewed nine
applicants for secretary and six for
press secretary at Prospect High
School in Mount Prospect.

Saturday morning, the board began
its meeting by reviewing two ap-
plicants who were selected by the in-
terviewing committees for each posi-
tion. The board then voted by secret
ballot. Chosen were Brenda Harlen for
secretary and Kevin Ritter for press
secretary.

Other highlights of the September
executive board meeting included:

—Lynn Larson, treasurer, reported’

a balance of $660.67
—President Bill Carlson reported
that the publicity brochure would

CHOCOLATE
ALMOND &
KRUNCH

BARS AT 50%,
T00!

soon be in final stages. He read the
brochure and the board commented
onit. »

—Phil Hoyt reported that letters to
schools about discussion group lead-
ers, and resolutions and credential
committee members would be mailed
at the beginning of October.

—Ed Pluhar reported the project
schools which had been approved; St.
Joseph-intermurals, Roanoke-Benson-
mini courses, Warren-student involve-
ment, Edwardsville-apathy, and
Alton-rights and responsibilities. The
board approved the five schools and
their topics for projects.

—The board reviewed and revised
the 1975-76 budget Lynn Larson had
prepared.

—It was passed that the Reporter-

4

Editor and his advisor would be reim-
bursed for all district conventions they
attend, and if they can not attend one,
they may designate another board
member who will also be reimbursed.

—Executive secretary Ed Phelps
was instructed to have 12,000 sheets of
blue stationary printed with the Bi-
centennial logo, the IASC logo, and
state officer’s names and addresses.

—It was decided that resolutions
committee members will come to the
February board meeting at their own
expense. .

- —Lynn Larson reported that she
would put the IASC membership
roster on Elk Grove’s computer. .

—Convention secretary Theresa
Probst reported suggestions for the
themes for the 1976 convention. The
board voted on the themes and decid-
ed it would be “America and the
IASC-A Tradition of Leadership.”

—REPORTER-editor Bill Brown
reported that a business manager was
appointed to solicit ads for the
REPORTER. T

—Paul Mueller presented prices
and styles of tee shirts. The board ap-
proved his request for a maximum of
$500 to begin his inventory. (See arti-
cle this issue.)

—Ed Phelps reported that trans-
portation alone by bus to Oregon for
the National Conference would be
$145.00. He is still checking into the
cost of lodging during the trip.

—The board discussed dividing dis-
tricts because of size and decided to
appoint a committee with Phil Hoyt as
chairman to propose a policy defining
what constitutes a district, and how
funds from pre-existing districts
should be divided.

—The possibility of making the
Conference on Student Views a func-
tion of the legislative committee in the
future was discussed. It was also dis-
cussed that topics on pending legisla-
ture could be used for discussion this
year at the conference.

Suggestions were made for Linda
Fuchs, chairperson of the bicentennial
committee, about a possible IASC bi-
centennial logo, decal, or poster con-
test. -
—The board discussed an idea to
have student-principal meetings on a
district or regional level.



NOTICE!

Potential discussion group leaders

and committee members! Application for C redentials

The application for discussion . .
group leaders for the 1976 convention d R l C
and resolutions and credential com- an eSO UtlonS Ommlttees
mittee members is below. In order to
qualify for consideration, you must

have the application filled out and and DiSCllSSiOIl GI’Oup Leaders

mailed by November 24th.

PLEASE PRINT
Position Desired
Name IASC District
School Year in School
Address - Home

School

Home Telephone Number

PREVIOUS LEADERSHIP EXPERIENCE
Number of times

Discussion Group Leader at National Conference
Discussion Group Leader at State Convention
Discussion Group Leader at District Convention
Member of State Credentials Committee
Member of District Credentials Committee
Member of State Resolutions Committee
Member of District Resolutions Committee
Attended the following NOT as Discussion Group Leader
a). national workshop
b). National Conference
¢). State Convention
d). State Workshops
1. Fresh-Soph workshop
2. Materials workshop
3. Conference on Student Views
4. Constitutional Convention
e). District Convention
9. What school activities or offices have you held relevant to the position you are seeking?

PN U AL

10. Are you presently involved in or holding a Student Council office? If so, what?

11. Have you ever been a Sub-District Discussion Group Leader, or in any other way been involved with the Sub-District
in an official capacity? If so, what?

12. On a separate sheet of paper, please attach an essay detailing your reasons for wanting to become a Discussion Group
Leader, Credentials or Resolutions Committee member. Please type, use only one side of the paper and be as
thorough as possible. Remember the November 24th deadline!!! Good Luck!

(Signature of Applicant)
Advisor’s Recommendation:
High Average Low
Advisor’s Signature (s)

Principal’s Signature

Please Mail Application to: Phil Hoyt Phil Hoyt
1124 E. Carroll St. OR Macomb High School
Macomb, I11. 61455 Macomb, Iil. 61455



[llinois’
Celebration

One hundred...two hun-
dred....ready or not, here comes the
bicentennial year, and we need to cele-
brate this wonderful occasion. Your
ideas were asked for, some response
was given, and here is what has been
compiled.

To begin with, the IASC Bi-
centennial Committee, headed by Lin-
da Fuchs from Washington Com-
munity High School, has been putting
ideas together and we have decided

Subscriptions

Subscriptions to the REPORTER
are now being made available in order
to make it more convenient for stu-
dent council advisors, officers, or
representatives to keep informed on
district, state, and national news and
activities. If you are interested in re-
ceiving the REPORTER at your
home, or if your council would like to
purchase additional subscriptions to
increase circulation within your coun-
cil, fill out the form below. Send the
form, along with $2.00 in check or
money order, to: Bill Brown, 305 N.
2nd St., St. Joseph, IL 61873. Checks
and money orders should be made out
to the Hlinois Association of Student
Councils.

MAILING LABEL INFORMATION:
(please print clearly)

name

address

city zip code
Enclosed please find $_____ for

subscription(s) to be sent to
the above address.

I.A.S.C. Bicentennial

Committee Reports

by Linda Fuchs

Attention! Young, spirited, intelligent humans:
You are needed for the support
of the United States’ 200th birthday!

that much time and money would be
involved in the projects we would like
to execute. The possibility of federal
grants and local sponsors is being
looked into.

A great deal of money is needed for
the project we are presently working
on, but all Illinois schools should
benefit from it. This project wiil be a
bicentennial packet full of infor-
mation to guide your own student
councils, so that throughout the
school year of *76 all schools will have
guidelines to begin their own projects.
It is a big step and the committee
needs everyone's cooperation and
ideas for the packet. Permission from
the Illinois Bicentennial Commission
has already been granted to use their
bicentennial logo on our IASC sta-
tionery. The stationery will be printed
soon and hopefully, all of you will see
it and appreciate what the emblem
means.

A third project is in the idea stage.
It would be an essay contest open to
all council members of IASC member
schools. A subject would be chosen
and an essay of a specified length
would be written. There would be
prizes and the winning essay would be
published in the REPORTER, and
sent to the Governor of Illinois and
possibly the President of the United
States for recognition.

There are several projects planned
for the IASC. You are a part of this
organization, which means you are en-
titled to express your opinion! Speak
out — tell the committee your re-
actions to our ideas. Send all feedback
to Linda Fuchs, 1707 Fayette,
Washington, IL 61571.

If you want something to be done,
tell us about it. That is why the com-
mittee was formed. Think about
America’s 200th birthday, and then
say “Why not?”’

Paul Mueller, 1.A.S.C. Promotional
Sales Director
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introducing

“Uncle Paul”

Paul Mueller, recently appointed to
be Promotional Sales Director for the
IASC, has begun to build an invertory
of various IASC imprinted souvenirs.

By December, he will have the IASC
workshop T-shirts for the Conference
on Student Views, which will sell for
$4-84.50, and IASC pins for $5.00.
Also in December, “Uncle Paul” will
be sending out flyers to member
schools explaining a system of order-
ing T-shirts and other souvenirs by
mail.

By the 1976 convention on May 6, 7
and 8, he hopes to have pins, charms,
convention T-shirts, three ring IASC
notebooks, booklets and publications
on parliamentary procedure, and if
possible, publications by Earl Reum,
including the Student Council Com-
pass. ,

Uncle Paul will be selling pro-
motional items and student council re-
source materials at all IASC func-
tions, and possibly some district con-
ventions. The Executive Board hopes
that proceeds from this year’s sales
can be used next year in expanding
the inventory.

e SO

“May the experiences of student
council weld within you the metals of
Citizenship, Scholarship, Service, and
Human Understanding which con-
stitute Student Council Leadership”
—Earl Reum




District News

Eastern District

The Eastern District executive
board met on September 10 to discuss
plans for the October 9 workshop and
the November 13 convention.

The workshop was held at Neoga
H.S. from 4:00 to 7:00 P.M., including
a meal at 6:00. Consultants for the
workshop were Mr. Ed Phelps, IASC
Executive Secretary, and Bill Carlson,
IASC President.

The convention for the Eastern Dis-
trict will be at Eastern Illinois Uni-
versity in Charleston. Candidates and
discussion group leaders are still
needed.

Kickapoo District

The Kickapoo District’s executive
board met September 23 in Cham-
paign. Items of business discussed at
the meeting were; final plans for the
November 1 workshop, particulars on
the convention in March, and also dis-
cussed was the possible need for dis-
trict workshops between November
and March.

The workshop on Saturday, Novem-
ber 1 is to be held at Paxton H.S. It
will cover Parliamentary procedure
and leadership training, and is sched-
uled to run from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00
p-m. There will be a mock meeting to
demonstrate parliamentary pro-
cedure. The duties of each officer are
to be discussed, and there will be
leadership training.

Prairie Eight District

During the summer, the Prairie
Eight District executive board met
once at Lake of the Woods, near
Champaign. The main purpose at this
meeting was to plan the district work-
shop to be held in Serena.

The Prairie Eight District workshop
was held Saturday, September 20 at
Serena High School. Featured
speakers were Phil Hoyt, TASC first
vice-president, and Fr. Robert Buday
from Benet Academy. About 60 dele-
gates from schools in the Prairie Eight
District attended. Officer meetings
were conducted for the officers and
representatives, and discussion groups
were conducted on parliamentary pro-
cedure, assemblies, fundraisers, and
bicentennial projects. After the formal
workshop, there was a cookout and a
dance, followed by an executive board
meeting.

The Prairie Eight District con-
vention is to be held on Nov. 6 at Kan-
kakee Community College. Plans for
speakers and other details are being
made. The facilities for the convention
include a recreation hall, banquet
room, and an auditorium for general
sessions.

North Central District

At the convention of the Northwest
District last spring, it was decided that
because of problems with communi-
cation and transportation in such a
large district, it would be better to
split into two new districts.

Through the work of DeKalb and
Sycamore high school student coun-
cils, the convention for the North Cen-
tral District was planned and held on
September 25, at Northern Illinois
University in DeKalb.

Nearly one hundred delegates from
sixteen schools attended the con-
vention. Grant Bogle, president of the
DeKalb High School student council
presided over the meeting.

Bill CagJson, IASC president, spoke
on the purpose of districts and how
districts can plan activities to bring
people together with common in-
terests and common goals. He also
touched on the functions of the IASC,
what it can do for districts, and in
turn, what districts can do for local
councils.

A constitution originated by De-
Kalb High School, and based on con-
stitutions of other districts, was re-
veiwed and passed after making
several changes.

In the afternoon, the Executive
Secretary of the IASC Mr. Ed Phelps,
gave a short talk on leadership and
qualities of leaders.

Officers elected at the convention
were: Treasurer, Lynn Bonaguro;
Secretary, Scarlette Johnson; Vice-
President, Kevin Mulvenna; and
President, Peter Johnson from Syca-
more High School. One of Peter’s
goals mentioned in his campaign
speech was “To be the most active dis-
trict in the state.”

The meeting was then adjourned
and schools met in their respective
sub-district groups to elect a repre-
sentative from each area to serve on
the district executive board.

DeKalb

student council president
Grant Bogle presides over the first
North Central District convention.
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BLUMBERG BROS.,
INC.

51 Windsor Ave.
Mineola, N.Y. 11501

Imprinted
Sweatshirts, Jackets,
and T Shirts

Complete line of supplies
for School Stores

Write for our latest catalog I-1075

The REPORTER is the official
publication of the Illinois Association
of Student Councils, published mon-
thly by St. Joseph-Ogden High School,
St. Joseph, Ilinois. It is the policy of
this paper that all articles submitted
are subject to editing. For information
concerning advertising in this paper,
contact the business manager at St.
Joseph-Ogden H.S., St. Joseph, llli-
nois 61873

Editor—Bill Brown
Editor’s Advisor—Mr.
Mallen
Proofreader—Ms. Edra Scofield
Business Manager—Cathy Broom
Typist—Kendra Huls

Gary Zum-



I.A.S.C. Spotlight

Which state board member is al-
ways seen with a smile on her face?
(Ever since she got her braces off.)
Who can be seen driving down the
streets of Elk Grove in a brown station
wagon at all hours of the night? Who
is the all-time McKendree women’s
champion in foozeball? The answer to
these questions is who else but our be-
loved treasurer, Lynn Larson, the red-
headed wonder who is a senior at Elk
Grove High School.

Besides being active in student
council all four years in high school,
Lynn was the president of her class for
three years, a cheerleader for two,
chairperson of their prom as a junior,
a member of the yearbook staff, in
quill and scroll club, and an an-
nouncer for girl’s gymnastics.

She loves to play pinball machines,
foozeball, listen to good music, and
play in any sports, especially water
sports. Lynn also likes animals (except
cats), dancing, game shows, small
towns, Jowa, people, getting letters,
having money, little kids, and *‘Babies

that don’t cry all of the time.”” (Which
may be reason she used to work at a
children’s clothing store.)

Around the end of November, after
the NED convention, Lynn decided
she might like to run for IASC treas-
urer. She and her advisor (Mr. Ald-
rich) talked about the possibility of-
ten.

Lynn wanted to be treasurer be-
cause she wanted to meet people and
get involved in IASC activities. She
wanted to see how other districts are
organized and she hoped she would be
able to help student councils in Ili-
nois.

She was encouraged by friends on
student council and by members of
her family. When that big moment
finally came Friday night at the con-
vention — was she ever happy she had
decided to run!

As treasurer this year, Lynn is hav-
ing new membership certificates prin-
ted, and giving each IASC member
school a packet containing infor-
mation on IASC functions, constitu-

Dates to Remember

October
1 Kaskaskia District workshop
at Edwardsville.

4 IVD workshop at Seymor H.S.
in Payson, IL.

9 Eastern District workshop at
Neoga H.S.

15 NED public relations seminar
at Morton West H.S.

17-19 Materials workshop at East

Bay Camp.

November

1 Little Egypt District con-
vention at Sparta.

1 . Kickapoo District workshop at
Paxton H.S.

6 Prairie Eight District Con-
vention at Kankakee.

8 NED convention at Proviso
East H.S.

13 Eastern Illinois District con-

vention at EIU in Charleston.
13-14 Advisor’s workshop at East
Bay Camp.
20 Okaw Valley (conference) con-
vention at Tuscola.
22 IVD workshop at
H.S.

Bushnell

December

6 Kaskaskia district convention
at Centralia H.S.

6-8  Conference on Student Views

at East Bay Camp.
13,14 1.A.S.C. Executive Board
meeting at Mattoon H.S.
February
7 IVD Convention

21-22 1.A.S.C. Executive Board
meeting at Sacred Heart Acad-
emy in Springfield.

March
27 Kickapoo District convention
at Danville H.S.

May
6-8 FEA.S.C. 1976 convention at the
' Pick Congress Hotel in
Chicago.

June
20-24 N.A.S.C./N.A.S.AA. con-
ference in Portland, Oregon.

Summer workshop at Me-
Kendree College in Lebanon.

Lynn Larson relaxes with a game of
foozeball at the summer workshops.
Staff Photo

tions, state officers, and where to Jook
for various resources. Also, this year
the membership roster is being kept
on computer cards. Each school has a
separate card telling how active the
school is in IASC functions, and other
information about the school. One of
Lynn’s challenges as treasurer is to
keep the executive board within the
1975-76 budget for the IASC.

Lynn says the only big problems she
has had so far this year are with com-
munication between district treasurers
and herself, and keeping membership
from decreasing. One of her biggest
goals this year is to have a big boost in
membership.

Lynn’s conception of the role of stu-
dent government in Illinois is for it to
enable students to get involved in
school situations, and to have a voice
in administrations and the govern-
ment.

Although she still isn’t sure what
she wants to do after leaving high
school, Lynn has been considering a
junior college, general courses, ac-
counting, and data processing. She
wants to work at a job where lots of
traveling and working with people is
involved.

Anyone thinking about running for
treasurer next year, according to
Lynn, should consider the time in-
volved, have a lot of knowledge about
the IASC and its functions, know how
to communicate, and be able to keep
records and files straight.

Lynn’s advice to student council

(

members is to ‘‘get involved, try 10 ‘=

meet people, and to do your job the
best you can.”



ACTION

STUDENT

N
T-SHIRTS BUTTONS
AN HSB-27
LOW
AS HTS-20 AS LOW AS
2 EACH ‘o EACH
[Adult, 288 or more] (211" size, 5000 or more]
A long time campus favorite! Features a no-sag neckband. Solid color combed  Here's the ideal way to identify your group — and its members — anytime,
cotton fabric. Your choice of large center chest imprint or left chest in any  anywhere! Just select your group button from standard designs (Pep Club, Dril}
standard school color. Machine washable (cold, cold water soap). ADULT SIZES:  Team, Band, Class of 76, Student Council...), tell us what you want it to say, and
Small (34-36), Medium (38-40), Large (42-44), Extra-Large (46). YOUTH SIZES:  we'll take it from there. Chaose from two large sizes — in two standard school
Small (6-8), Medium (10-12), Large (14-16). ADULT AND YOUTH COLORS: Black,  colors or Day-Glo background color (with design and copy printed in black).
Scarlet, Maroon, Navy, Royal or Powder Blue. Kelly or Dark Green, Orange. Gold,  Day-Glo background colors: Fire Orange, Signal Green, Saturn Yellow, Rocket Red,
Oxford Gray, Purple, White. Aurora Pink.
ACTION
TSHIRTS 12 3 72 144 288 BUCNL 50 100 250 500 1000 2500 5000
ADULT #T1S-20 3.60 3.15 3.00 2.90 2.85 2%" Round .56 .38 .22 19 17 16 105
YOUTH #1S-15 3.00 255 2.40 2.30 2.25 3%" Round .58 A1 305 215 .195 .185 15
- iod- ; P : Minimum Order Required: 50. Prices are each, FOB Factory, for one button
M:)mdmusr]n %'r?:e:sR:geug:gﬁ lgoaéquI;r%rlz fgl::?! sth:;t:tl‘;; ‘;)r:?cg:s;%:olgg:l‘;u;g design. Multiple orders with different designs cannot be combined for a better
re rde: .Price includes licolor im‘rin){' Order by Style #, specify shirt and price. Price includes printing 1 color on a different color background. Best
‘reorrif]ts'colors imorint oosition sige< Add 36 grep;ratidn charge for each type style will be used. Order by Style #, specify 2 standard colors or Day-Glo
'drzspign orderéd ?ﬁrst porder 'onlyw current school year). Shipment: color. For Day-Glo, add 10% to total cost of button order. Include copy for
. y . A . ’ imprinting. Shipment: Approximately 10-14 days [plus transportation time to
e Approximately 3-4 weeks [plus transportation time tc your area). your area),
qgnpomrm@ 1124 West Fifth Street, Winona, Minnesota 55987 AMOUNT RECEIVED
school date
FOR school address principal
FASTEST city club/group
SERVICE
PHONE TOLL FREE: state ZIP advisor
.I 800/533 0380 : 4 R principal/advisor’s signature
- = area code phone
IN MINNESOTA CALL COLLECT
507/454-5510 PLEASE ALLOW AMPLE PRODUCTION AND TRANSPORTATION.TIME
- — s
Approximate production time requirements for each Win-Craft product are listed in the individual price
PLEASE REFER TO boxes. Production time begins when we receive your order [not when you mail it]. Aliow additional time for transportation of
THIS NUMBER WHEN your order from our plant to your school. Please consider this in your scheduling. All Prices are each, FOB Factory. Shipping
ORDERING BY PHONE | 2nd handling charges are added to your invoice. Terms: Net 30 days. PLEASE NOTE: IF ORDER TOTALS $16.00 OR LESS,
INCLUDE FULL PAYMENT, PLUS $1.25 SHIPPING AND HANDLING, WITH YOUR ORDER.
84 CHECK ORDER FORM CAREFULLYVIS IT COMPLETE?
STYLE PRICE
QUANTITY NO. SIZE COLORS ITEM EACH COST
- Add preparation
charge (if any)
TOTAL
4




ILLINOIS ASSOCIATION OF STUDENT COUNCILS
APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP
(Please print or type all information)
YOU MUST BE A MEMBER OF YOUR RESPECTIVE DISTRICT

~g
cITy HIGH SCHOOL
ADDRESS TELEPHONE __ { )
(Street and Number) (zip code)
IASC DISTRICT LOCAL PRESIDENT
ANNUAL REGISTRATION RATE $20.00 CHECK ONE: New Member
Send To:

LYNN LARSON Previous Member

266 TOWER LANE (if previous member, do you

ELK GROVE VILLAGE, IL 60007 need a new certificate?) Yes No
DATE ADVISOR

Membership includes subscription to the REPORTER and all IASC publications.

APPLICATION FOR DISCUSSION GROUP LEADERS FOR THE CONFERENCE ON STUDENT VIEWS

DECEMBER 6-8
NAME SCHOOL
ADDRESS ADDRESS
PHONE PHONE
If you have preferences for topics; please put them here:
1st choice 2nd choice

If you do not indicate a preference, a topic will be assigned to you.

Please write on a separate sheet why you want to be a student views discussion group leader, and what experience you have had previously.
Advisor’s signature Principal’s signature -
Send to: Bill Carlson, 125 N. Regency Dr., E., Arlington Heights, IL 60004.

Non-Profit Organization
U.S. POSTAGE

ST. JOSEPH-OGDEN HIGH SCHOOL PAID
301 N. MAIN ST. St. Joseph, lllinois
ST. JOSEPH, ILLINOIS 61873 Permit No. 13
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